
 
 
 

THE TENNESSEE BAR ASSOCIATION 
 

cordially invites you 
to attend the 

 
PUBLIC SERVICE LUNCHEON 

 
celebrating the public service commitment by lawyers  

with an address by 
Former American Bar Association President 

Robert Grey 
 

Saturday, January 16, 2010 
12:00 – 1:45 p.m. 

 
War Memorial Auditorium 

301 6th Avenue North 
Nashville 

 
 

To R.S.V.P., please contact April Schmitz at 615-277-3210 
or via e-mail at aschmitz@tnbar.org 


